4 TRANSFER OF THE LILY WALKER CENTRE TO THE HOUSING REVENUE ACCOUNT
(AN262-1006)

The Lily Walker Centre was acquired from Tayside Regional Council in 1992 as a
reception/assessment centre for Homeless People and has since that date been held on the Other
Housing Account with its deficit funded from Council Tax.

The rest of the Council's homeless provision is held on the Housing Review Account and it is now
recommended that the Lily Walker Centre be transferred to enable the whole homeless service to be
accounted for under the umbrella of the Housing Revenue Account.

It is proposed that the transfer takes place retrospectively from 1st April, 2006. This will enable
efficiencies to be made to allow the Homeless Service to break even.

t:\documents\intranet\reports \2006\augusi\an262-2006.doc



